SIAST Professional Services Bargaining Unit
Campus Update

February 2, 2012

The Professional Services Bargaining Committee met with the Employer
on February 1, 2012, in hopes of reaching some agreement on our
outstanding issues.

We were able to agree on the language put forward on the Pension
Plan.

All other issues will be referred to Tom Hodges for a decision. We will
let you know the dates when they are set.

The Employer’s position is that there will be no implementation of the
new pay grid until the completed Collective Bargaining Agreement is
signed. That will be after the meetings with the Employer, Mr. Hodges
and ourselves, and we have the rulings from Mr. Hodges.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Professional Services Bargaining Committee



